
From: Christine Urbanowicz
Subject: Postdoctoral Fellow - Ecology, Evolution, Ecosystems and Society, Dartmouth College

We seek applicants for an independent postdoctoral fellowship in the
Ecology, Evolution, Ecosystems, and Society (EEES) Graduate Program at
Dartmouth College. The ideal candidate will possess a PhD in the natural
sciences by the time of the appointment and will work specifically in
the field of ecology and evolutionary biology but have a capacity to
engage with the broader EEES community. The successful candidate will be
expected to initiate and develop independent research projects in
ecology and evolutionary biology. In addition, the fellow will be
responsible for enhancing undergraduate and graduate student education,
and will lead a graduate seminar course or working group dedicated to
developing a research product. The ideal candidate will be a strong
contributing member of the vibrant EEES community at Dartmouth and will
foster productive discourse both within and beyond the program. EEES is
a diverse community of scholars who conduct innovative research in the
natural sciences and interdisciplinary environmental studies, including
ecology, evolution, anthropology, environmental economics, geography and
earth sciences. Applicants should identify in their cover letter one or
more faculty sponsors from the EEES program.  Program website:
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__sites.dartmouth.edu_EEES_&d=CwIF-g&c=Ngd-
ta5yRYsqeUsEDgxhcqsYYY1Xs5ogLxWPA_2Wlc4&r=e2OJ1azRFn8ihJzb2HxZT0AqoiqLvxfeeaTyN59ZLoI&m=yL-
TvdlnCfNxiz45lqWN-
gymvT2oQejUcMMjacSOjvQ&s=tyjsVAbweGf8hnV36KNsEQGHh4rIKC1BoYQPEKzvpOE&e=

Deadline: Review of applications will begin Dec 5

Starting date: Earliest July 1 (sometime summer 2017)

Link to apply: https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__apply.interfolio.com_38997&d=CwIF-g&c=Ngd-
ta5yRYsqeUsEDgxhcqsYYY1Xs5ogLxWPA_2Wlc4&r=e2OJ1azRFn8ihJzb2HxZT0AqoiqLvxfeeaTyN59ZLoI&m=yL-
TvdlnCfNxiz45lqWN-
gymvT2oQejUcMMjacSOjvQ&s=lgwsm8LBAQv6U_7LFtRfzemL2CNkVyUmraJsRVpouDE&e=


